

May 18, 2017

Rafael Guzman, Director City of Riverside - Community & Economic Development Department 3900 Main Street Riverside, CA 92522

RE: DOWNTOWN SAFETY AMBASSADOR PROGRAM

Mr. Guzman,

Pursuant to the recent Riverside Downtown Partnership (RDP) Board of Directors meeting, held May 10, 2017, the RDP Board of Directors has unanimously approved and hereby commits to the following relative to the City's Downtown Safety Ambassador Program provided through Street Plus (Ambassador Program):

- A \$50,000 financial contribution for Year 1 of the Downtown Safety Ambassador Program provided through Street Plus, beginning August 1, 2017, broken up into equal monthly installments (payable to the City); and
- A \$50,000 financial contribution for Year 2 of the Downtown Safety Ambassador Program provided through Street plus, broken up into equal monthly installments (payable to the City). Please note, Year 2 funding is subject to the renewal of the Business Improvement District (BID) and a 30 day termination clause in the event of RDP financial distress.

Should you have any questions relative to the content of this letter, please contact me at 951-781-7339.

Sincerely, Planer

Janice Penner Executive Director